New Chairperson FHLTA
Hi, my name is Adele Lambert, I joined the FHLTA in March 2014 6 months after my double lung transplant for Cystic Fibrosis.
I first joined as Secretary and then took over as Sports Manager in September 2016 I loved this role as I had attended the British Transplant games since 2014 and surprisingly won a few medals too.
I became Vice Chair/ Events co Ordinator in November 2018, I thoroughly enjoyed organising the Christmas Agm and other events to raise awareness of Organ Donation.
I was then nominated for Chairperson in November 2019 I am looking forward to the new role and the challenges it brings.
As you can see, I have had various roles within the committee which will hopefully help me during my time as Chair as I have experienced most roles first-hand.
We have some big plans for the future of the FHLTA to help promote organ donation and to help patients new to transplant and also veterans like myself.

